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This is not the right time nor is this the correct way in which to introduce a sales tax in 

Oregon.  Sales tax has been voted down for decades and starting one 'behind closed 

doors' without the vote of the people is unconstitutional.  I urge you to follow the 

constitution and vote no on this measure. 


